
 
 
12th May 2020 

 

Dear Parents,  

Government announcements on the re-opening of schools 

Many of you will have watched Boris Johnson’s address on Sunday evening about the Government’s 

recovery strategy for the country. As part of the planned measures he announced that primary 

schools will be re-opening on June 1st for Reception, Year 1 and Year 6 children.  

Over the next few days, I will be working with the staff and governors to address the key issues 

around re-opening the school to these year groups. These key issues include: 

• Risk assessment around infection and illness 

• Class sizes and staffing 

• Protective Measures 

• Attendance 

• Vulnerable children 

• Curriculum 

• Meal times and playtimes 

• Dropping off and picking up. 

As you can imagine, there is a lot to plan and I will be in touch with parents as soon as we have a 

clear strategy for re-opening the school.  

Yours sincerely 

 

Mrs J Woolley 

Headteacher  

 

 


